
 

URGENT NOTICE  Dated: 23rd Oct., 2022 

 

It is hereby notified for the information of regular students that the Entry 

Pass for our upcoming Annual Social (LAKSHYA-7 to be held on1st November, 

2022 at Netaji Indoor Stadium, Kolkata )will be distributed on & from 28th 

October, 2022 from Students Union upon production of ID Cards. Students who 

do not have their ID Cards are requested to collect the passes by showing valid 

original Pay Slip .Without the mentioned documents no passes will be provided, 

and without the pass no one will be allowed to enter the Hall. 

Guidelines  

1. One Pass for one Candidate  

2. Do not carry water Bottles, soft drinks etc 

3. Do not carry any kind of food 

4. Please maintain the guidelines & make it a grand success. 

 

 

 

 


